Social care

I am glad the Prime Minister has confirmed that the social care policy will
be set out in more detail in a Green Paper with a proper consultation, as I
assumed when I first wrote about it. That was why I decided to consult
through this site on the changes. She has also made clear that there will be
a cap on how much social care cost someone has to pay. This means there are
now two ways the proposals are more generous than current policy. There could
be a £100,000 higher cut off for anyone in a care home having to spend their
own money on the fees, four times the current permitted capital sum. There
could be a ceiling on how much care cost someone living in their own home has
to pay, where there is none for someone with substantial savings today. The
Prime Minister also confirmed that under the proposals no-one living in their
own home would have to sell their home to pay the social care costs.
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